
September 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 GCSE Art and Photography Trip to the Eden Project: Tuesday 27 September 2016 
 
The above Study Day will take place on Tuesday 27 September 2016 for all Year 10 Art and 
Photography students to visit the Eden Project. Students will be given time to explore the Eden 
Project site. They will complete research and practical tasks that will enable them to record their 
experiences. This trip will provide students with the fantastic opportunity to develop their GCSE 
coursework creatively in response to the inspirational environment of the Eden Project. 

 
Travel will be by coach, leaving Clyst Vale at 8.00am and returning by approximately 6.00pm. 
Students will need to be collected or have arrangements made for their return home. They will 
require a packed lunch and will need to bring money if they wish to purchase postcards etc in the 
shop, and refreshments throughout the day. Students are not required to wear school uniform, but 
need to wear appropriate clothing for both indoor and outdoor conditions. 

 
The total cost per student for the trip is £15.00. This price covers the return coach travel and the 
Eden Project entrance fee.  

 
If you would like your child to take part, please give consent and make payment by Monday 19 
September, as detailed below: 
 
Payment can be made online through the Schoolcomms online payment system – 
www.schoolgateway.com. This can be accessed via the Clyst Vale website at 
http:www.clystvale.org/parents/online-payment.   
 
If you have given consent online and your information has changed since you last completed a 
data collection/consent form, please inform us of any changes by contacting your child’s AtHoS 
with the relevant information. 
 
If you have any difficulty with regards to making this payment or providing consent, please 
contact the Finance Department who will endeavour to help. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
Mrs C Wakefield 
Teacher of Art and Photography 

 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

